
From: Jo-Anne Anderson  
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 5:14 PM 
To: Stephen Baugh 
Cc: Tobi Elliott; Timothy Peterson 
Subject: Scottie Bay Dock Application #LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 
 
Dear Island Trust Members & Trustees 
 
I am a longtime property owner on Lasqueti Island in the Scottie Bay area. 
 
I am in FULL support of John and Tracee Carey’s application for their dock. 
 
I would like in my opinion, to be included as SUPPORT for Application #LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC to retain the 
Carey’s current dock that is in Scottie Bay. 
 
They have met all the required environmental regulations. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jo-Anne Anderson 

 


